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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 Special Permit Applicants 

From: Councillor Stephen F. Reardon, Chairman 

 Zoning Sub-Committee 

RE: Committee Meeting 

Date: March 26, 2014 

 

 

Please be advised that the Zoning Sub-Committee will meet on Monday evening, March 31, 

2014 at 5:30 P.M. in the City Councillor Joseph A. DelGrosso City Council Chamber of Revere 

City Hall, 281 Broadway, Revere, MA at which time the committee will consider the following 

application(s): 

 

 

C-14-03 City of Revere – Planning and Community Development, 281 Broadway, 

requesting a special permit for the re-construction of Harry Della Russo Stadium, 

Park Avenue, Revere, MA. 

  

 


